
 
 

Technicians and Proctors, 

Mainstream Engineering will no longer collect or process Social Security numbers for any 
cer�fica�on tes�ng. Technicians will be required to have their Mainstream issued Tech ID when 
taking any of our 608 proctored exams. The Tech ID can be found within the "My Info" tab or in 
the top right corner a�er registering for an account or logging in on EPATest.com.  

If you are at a supply house taking our paper scantron exam, please write and bubble in your 
Tech ID to the “Social Security Number” field. If you are taking a computer-based exam at a 
supply house or with ProctorU, you will enter your Tech ID along with last name prior to 
beginning the exam. Please see the picture below for how to bubble in your Tech ID on the 
scantron test: 

 

Please log in to EPATest.com BEFORE your exam day. This ensures you have your Tech ID ready 
and prevents any delay in the grading process. See our full FAQ for any addi�onal ques�ons you 
may have. 

- EPATest.com Team 

If you have any ques�ons or concerns, contact our team at: info@epatest.com or (321) 631-
3550  
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